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of America

Platinum Select Care Announces Transition to CareGivers of America, Expanding Quality Home Care

Services with a Seamless Client-Centered Approach.

BOCA RATON, FL, UNITED STATES, March 4, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Platinum Select Care is

As CareGivers of America,

we remain committed to the

same values and high-

quality care our clients rely

on...”

Cheryl Saragossi, Vice

President of Home Care

Operations

proud to announce its transition to CareGivers of America,

strengthening its place within one of South Florida’s largest

and most trusted home care networks. With this transition,

the organization will now serve over 650 clients across the

region.

For more than three decades, CareGivers of America has

built a reputation for providing exceptional home health

services, supported by a dedicated network of

compassionate caregivers. In addition to its experienced

home health aides, the organization offers skilled nursing,

physical and occupational therapy, infusion services, and a variety of specialized home health

solutions throughout South Florida.

"As CareGivers of America, we remain committed to the same values and high-quality care our

clients rely on," said Cheryl Saragossi, Vice President of Home Care Operations. "This transition

strengthens our ability to support seniors and their families with exceptional, personalized

care."

The rebranding process will roll out gradually over the coming weeks, with updates to branding,

communications, and official documents. While the name may be changing, clients will continue

receiving the same dedicated support from the caregivers and office team they trust.

CareGivers of America has been a leader in home health services across South Florida for over

30 years. As one of the most comprehensive home care organizations in the region, the

company remains committed to assisting families throughout their eldercare journey by

providing compassionate, professional, and dependable care that enhances seniors’ quality of

life.

For additional information, please contact Sheryl Cutler, RN at scutler@caregiversofamerica.com.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://caregiversofamerica.com/
https://caregiversofamerica.com/home-care-services/
https://caregiversofamerica.com/home-care-services/
https://caregiversofamerica.com/about-us/compassionate-care/
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/791002332

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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